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30th April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

Quick update for the Summer term.... 

   

This term we will be offering all parents an additional opportunity to discuss their child/children via a 

remote meeting. Details will follow on this. Reports will be brought home, as usual, by the children on 

Friday 9th July, 2021. 

  

Sports Days for the children will be taking place, bubble securely and weather dependent, throughout June. 

Unfortunately we will not be able to invite spectators due to the current Covid restrictions. Please make sure 

they have their kits in school throughout June. 

  

Year 6 will hopefully still be able to visit their new secondary schools on a transition day in July.  Details to 

follow. They are already looking forward to their residential at the Conway Centre. We will produce a DVD 

for Y6 parents as a momento, rather than perform, this year. We hope to go bowling also. More details to 

follow. 
 

We break up for the summer holidays on Friday 16th July, 2021.   
 

Let's hope that next year we can return to even more normality as Covid restrictions hopefully ease. 
 

Many thanks for everyone's support and patience over the last 14 months or so. 
 

School Office 
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